
Dear Blatch families,

Thank you for your ongoing support and for helping your child/ren settle into our new
routines.

We wanted to share with you today some updates for next week in terms of what we will
be able to offer. From Monday our homework club will restart for all students who are
onsite that day from 3-4pm in Room 5 (we will extend the number of rooms available as
needed).

We will be facilitating instrumental lessons starting again for our students who are taught
by peripatetic teachers - please expect further information from our Head of Music.

We will also be running rehearsals for our Year 10 and 11 students for our Upper School
Production - students involved will be contacted directly. Students who want to audition
for a role in our Lower School Production (Years 7, 8 and 9) of ‘Mary Poppins’ will be able
to collect audition scripts next week - please see information that will be shared in your
form’s Google Classroom.

To support you in finding the relevant information you need we have added a link to our
website where all the central communication for families about our response to the fire
can be found: Letters to families.

A reminder that tomorrow our Year 11s are onsite from 8.50 to 10.40 and our Year 10 and
Year 7 students are onsite from 8.50-3pm.

Best wishes,

Ms Claydon.
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